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Comments: The great burn area needs to be open for motorized use, in the winter snowmobiling has the least
amount of impact on nature there is no wildlife to be disturbed or hikers in 6 feet of snow .

Mountain bikes do less harm then horses this needs to be open to them.

We also need to open up areas for UTV and Motorcycles also .

There is so much more areas available for hiking only .

The off road users are getting less and less areas to use.

Public land is for everyone. | went to a meeting on whether to keep a area a wilderness study area closed or
open it up and | have no dought that most the people that were wanting it closed had never set foot in the area
and never will.

Lets Keep things open and this would be a boost to are suffering economy.

We have so much open land that we cant use cause it is closed. | f it were open Like UT NV we could bring in
many more tourist and spread them out instead of going to the city's of Yellow Stone and Glacier National Park.
| cant use 1/2 the trails | use to ride, | want to take my children out and enjoy the great out doors and its getting
less and less every year, Lets open things up for everyone to enjoy the way they would like whether hiking or
OHV.

Thank You



